
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Class would like to formally invite you to their Gruffalo’s Tea Party in the 

deep, dark woods (school hall). Entrance will be via the front door and staff will 

meet you there. The Gruffalo’s Tea Party will be taking place at 2pm on Thursday 

23rd  May 2024. There will be food provided and craft activities. We ask that no 

more than 2 adults attend per child just because of limited space.  

Please could you complete the slip below and indicate how many adults will be 

attending. We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Smith, Miss Taylor and Miss Mawdsley 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________________________ 

Number of adults attending:_________________________________________ 

Allergies or dietary 

requirements:____________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 


